
Robots roamed at MLGW’s

the proper crew can be assigned. In the case above, 
replacing the pole would take several hours.
	 Billy continues, “A lot of times, if the line switch 
is blown and I don’t find anything wrong, then I 
can switch it back on. Squirrels, coons, birds, all 
kinds of things regularly blow the switches.”
	 He says working storms is hard work, but satis-
fying. “During a storm you feel like you’re really 
helping people.” The job does have its dangers – 
live wires, dogs, etc. “Because you are by yourself, 
you have to be really aware of your surroundings 
and make sure you’ve done all the required safety 
measures.”

(Troubleshooter, continued)
Power Supply Advisory Team Meeting
	 MLGW President and CEO J.T. Young recently 
led the first meeting of the Power Supply Advisory 
Team, a 21-member team of government, business 
and community leaders who will provide informa-
tion on MLGW’s Integrated Resource Plan.
	 The plan is part of an industry standard ap-
proach for utilities to assess optimal resources 
needed for the long-term electricity supply to meet 
the needs of their customers.
	 The team’s next meeting will be held at the Ben-
jamin L. Hooks Central Library, 3030 Poplar Ave, at 
10 a.m. on June 6. The public is invited to attend.

Follow the progress: mlgw.com/about/powersupply.

2018 MLGW Art Contest Winners
	 For 2018, there was a twist in the traditional 
MLGW art contest and we requested students to 
help us create a specific character, the Blue Flame 
Superhero, to learn about gas safety and conserva-
tion while promoting the theme of “a blue flame 
being a safe flame.”
	 All students enrolled in grades K-12 attend-
ing any school or home-schooled within Shelby 
County were eligible to enter. Three highly experi-
enced judges from 
outside MLGW 
evaluated the piec-
es based on creativ-
ity, originality and 
adherence to the 
contest rules. Both, 
winning students 
and their teachers, 
received a $125 art 
gift certificate.
	 The four winners of the MLGW 2018 “Blue 
Flame”Art Contest were:
K-2: Tiera Wren, 2nd Grade, KIPP Memphis Acad-
emy Elementary
3-5: Romey Walkley, 5th Grade, Snowden School
6-8: Julian Ward, 6th Grade, Grizzlies Preparatory 
Charter School
9-12: Jaylen Mark, 9th Grade, Central High School

2018 MLGW Art Contest Winners from 
left to right: Julian Ward, Tiera Wren and 
Romey Walkley. Jaylen Mark not pictured.
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